
 

Friday 7th October 2022 

Harvest Service 

Thank you for all of the food donations for Exmouth Food Bank. The children sang and performed brilliantly and 

really captured the essence of Harvest – generosity and giving. A big thank you to Rev Martin for leading the service. 

Lunches 

Please ensure that lunches are booked in advance via ParentPay. We are unable to accept choices on the day and if 

children do not have lunch, we will contact parents to bring in a packed lunch. Thank you for your support with this. 

Parents Meetings 

On Wednesday and Thursday next week it is Parents Meetings. You can book an appointment through eSchools or 

via the school office. 

Data Collection 

Thank you to the parents who have submitted their data collection sheets. It is parent’s responsibility to update the 

school if telephone numbers change or medical information needs to be updated. 

Flu Vaccinations 

All parents will have received a link to book their child to have a Flu Vaccination. This will take place on Wednesday 

in both schools. 

Healthy Snacks 

Please can parents send their child in with fruit, bread sticks, small sandwich or chopped up vegetables for their 

snack. We are seeing a lot of chocolate bars and crisps. Thank you. 

Uniform 

At this time of year children are taking their jumpers and cardigans on and off due to the lowering temperatures. 

However, we already have a large amount of lost property in school. We are willing to help look for uniform, but it 

must be named. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 


